
April 6th, 1927.

Dr. W. D. Lighthall, 
2 Place d’Armes, 
Montreal, Cue.

My dear Dr. Lighthall:_

Mb.mh . Replying to your letter ofJ?,304*’ i6t B® Say that at the last meeting of
providing* the

McOord Museum Gommittoe was satisfied as to the 
genuineness of these weapons.
Willis Chipman, but it I have not heard from
_ would seen to me, but it wouldseem to me that we have before us all the evidence that we oan 
time. reasonably hope to obtain at the present

1 am returning herewith the report of the Ontario Historical Society left with me.

Yours faithfully.

r


